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LATEST NEWS AND ACTIVITIES 
 

 

  

New CTMC-OVM website 
 

We are pleased to announce the launch of our brand new website! After two months of hard 
work and dedication by many volunteers, the website is now live. 

 
 

Go to our website 
 
 

 

 

https://www.cmtc.nl/en/


Re-registering members/donors 
 

 
 

In order to ensure that our members and donors details comply with privacy legislation 
(GDPR: General Data Protection Regulation), all members and donors will soon receive 

an invitation to re-register. 

 
  

 

 

Family Day in Efteling postponed to 2021 
 

The Efteling has informed us that because of the COVID-19 / Corona virus, no groups are 
allowed to visit the Efteling. We had already shifted our global Family Day to August 29, 2020, 
but it will not take place this year at all. More information on the new date of the global Family 

Day can be found on our website. 
 

Read more 
 
 

 

 
 

Annual report 2019 published 
 

Our annual report 2019 is available. Our finances are assessed by three external organizations 
and our internal Audit Committee. More information on the report of 2019 can be found below. 

 
Read more 

 
 

https://www.cmtc.nl/en/family-day-moved-to-2021/
https://www.cmtc.nl/en/annual-report-2019-published/


 
 

Members conference 2020 
 

Our annual global members conference is scheduled for 24 October 2020. The venue has 
been set and a few speakers such as Prof. Dr. Miikka Vikkula have also been confirmed. Do 
you have any ideas or would you like to organize something yourself? Let us know! Send an 

email to president@cmtc.nl and we'll see what is possible. 
Note: due to the Corona/COVID-19 virus this can change! 

 
Read more 

 
 

 

 

Grant voor project 'Patient Advocates' 
 
   

We received a subsidy from ZonMW, part of the Ministry of Health, Welfare and Sport, to carry 
out the 'Patient Advocates' (PA) project. The PA is an experience expert who informs patients, 
families and care providers. With this project we want to train PA's from different countries and 

offer practical tools. 
 

Read more 

https://www.cmtc.nl/en/members-conference-2020/
https://www.cmtc.nl/en/project-patient-advocates/
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